
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

March 26, 2020 

 

This is a public service announcement from Tohono O’odham 

Community College.   

 

TOCC is on spring break through March 27, 2020.  Spring semester 

classes will resume Monday, March 30th. All courses will be online.   

Students will be contacted by instructors or college personnel with 

details. Everyone is encouraged to check out TOCC’s posts on 

Facebook, too. Students needing assistance for their online classes 

should reach out to Dean Naomi Tom at ntom@tocc.edu. 

TOCC employees are working from home as much as possible, though 

some are on campus carrying out essential functions.  

 

At this time, the College Library is scheduled to be available for students 

from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday starting on 

March 30th. This will be reviewed on a regular basis and updates 

provided.  

  

The College is practicing social distancing with individuals keeping six 

feet apart from each other. 

 

Updates about the college can be found on the Tohono O’odham 

Community College website home page at tocc.edu. 

 

TOCC wishes you all good health and strength as we go forward 

together in these difficult times. 
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